
 

LJHS Homework Club  

2014-2015 

The primary purpose of the LJHS Homework Club is to offer 

students an opportunity to do homework, work on projects 

or catch up on work in a supervised environment. The 

Homework Club is being offered as support for all subjects. 

All LJHS students are welcome. The homework Club is 

offered free of charge. 

When: Monday to Thursday, from 2:02 to 2:45 

Where: in room A-111 

Supervised by: Mme Julien, Mme Côté and Mme Dubois 

Transport: Students will be free to return home as soon as 

their work is finished. (Parents, please organise your 

child’s transportation) 

Students must show up with assigned work. 

We look forward to seeing you there!!! 

 

 


